STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

September 15, 2007

Dear Friends,

It is my honor to welcome you to the 2007 Sunapee SunFest. The SunFest plays
an important role in promoting sustainability and individual responsibility in New
Hampshire.

The Mountain Spirit Institute has worked hard to put together this event for a
second year in order to provide a forum for community education and to raises awareness
about environmental issues. By educating people about what they can do to lessen their
environmental footprint, the SunFest promotes the preservation of our state’s
environment and natural resources for future generations.

I trust that the many booths, workshops, and activities focused on holistic health,
sustainable living, and conservation will be educational and enjoyable. I commend you

all for your commitment to conservation and to our great state.

I'look forward to continuing to work with all of you and thank you for the
important contributions that you make to our state.

| Sincerely, ;
. Lynch



